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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Legal & Finance Committee 
 
FROM:  Monica Heller, Community Planning Coordinator 
 
DATE:  June 19, 2007 
 
RE: 07TP011 - Amendment to the 2007 Unified Planning Work Program Agreement 

Number 310995 
 
 
Attached is an Amendment to the 2007 Unified Planning Work Program Agreement Number 
310995 authorizing additional consultant services in the amount of $147,500.  The funding for 
this work including all match funds will be provided by the South Dakota Department of 
Transportation.  The South Dakota Department of Transportation has agreed to provide the 
additional funding for the Mount Rushmore Road Central Corridor Analysis Study.  The balance 
of the funding for this project is being provided by Federal Transportation Planning funds with 
the match provided by the City of Rapid City. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION:   Staff recommends authorizing the Mayor and the Finance 
Officer to sign the Amendment to the 2007 Unified Planning Work Program Agreement 
Number 310995. 
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